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2nd October 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

I would like to invite you to a Year 8 Expectations Evening on Wednesday 11th October. This will start in the School 

Hall at 7pm, where Mr McCullagh and I will outline our expectations of students as they start their GCSE and BTEC 

courses.  

At this time there will be information given on the following issues: 

 Study skills that will support your son’s learning 

 How to succeed in BTEC courses 

 Duke of Edinburgh opportunities 

 Dealing with the demands of GCSE courses 
 

A full programme of events and room details, etc. will be given on the night and you will also receive important 

information on your son’s GCSE and BTEC courses.  

Please return the slip below to confirm your attendance. Your son need not attend as we will be presenting to the 

students through assemblies during this half term.   

Please contact me at school if you wish to discuss any matters arising.  

Yours sincerely, 

K Tomlinson 

Mr K Tomlinson  
Director of Learning for Year 8 
................................................................................................................................................................................ 

Reply slip (to be returned to the Student Office or email Mrs Maynard on hmaynard4@suttonmail.org) 

 

Name of student ..........................................................................................................Form…………………………………. 

I/we will/will not be able to attend the Year 8 Expectations Evening on Wednesday 11th October. 

Signed...................................................................................................................................................................... 

mailto:hmaynard4@suttonmail.org

